From: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission <RentersCommission@a2gov.org>
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 5:52 PM

To:

Subject: RE: landlord deposit rules

Thank you for your email, it will be provided to the Renters Commission at their next regular
meeting.

Kristen

Kristen Vander Lugt, Deputy Clerk - Operations (she/her/hers)
Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor - Ann Arbor - MI
Direct dial (734) 794-6140 Ext. 41404

kvanderlugt@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org
Follow the Clerk’s Office on Instagram @a2cityclerk
From:

Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2025 10:13 AM
To: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission <RentersCommission@a2gov.org>
Subject: landlord deposit rules

The people making rules should have a better understanding of both sides of the problems.

Landlords receive applications which must be processed to verify the ability of applicants to pay the
rent and fulfull their obligations during their occupancy.

This costs the landlord time and money.
Not all applicants are honest in the information they provide on the application.
Not all applicants are found to be suitable, either due to ability to pay or historical lack of responsibilty with

regard to the lease terms.

To require the landlord to refund application fees in these cases in unfair to landlords, who have spent
time and money in the process.

The local government (city of Ann Arbor) does not refund applicant fees when they deny an application.
Why hold landlords to a higher standard?

The recent spate of landlord related rules seem designed to drive small landlords out of the marketplace.





